Spring has definitely arrived here at the hub!
We have had a super week and everyone has been working really hard.
We have found sometime to get outside and enjoy the sunshine too.

World Book Day

On Thursday, we celebrated World Book Day. The theme for the day was snuggle up with a
book and we all came to school in our comfy clothes-some people even wore their pyjamas!
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During the day, we enjoyed taking part in a number of book based activities both in Base 15
and our link classes. Some of us were also invited to spend time sharing stories in other
classes too. Jake kept a group of year 3 children entertained when he read his favourite
story, Monstersaurus, to the children in Base 12. Super reading, Jake-Well done!
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In Science, we have continued to find out about sound.
This week, we have been investigating how different musical instruments
produce sounds.




Pancake Day

Also this week, we have been learning why we
have pancakes on Shrove Tuesday and how this
marks the beginning of the Christian festival of
Lent. We also got to enjoy some delicious
pancakes with a range of tasty toppings.
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We also wanted to give a special mention to Jake J-G this week. Jake has been
away at Arthog with his friends from his year 6 link class.

He has had a fantastic time and bravely taken on lots of new challenges.

Have a great weekend everyone!

We will be back with more news next week.



